
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I would like to thank you all for your continued support, for how you have adapted to the new 
ways of working and your absolute dedication to supporting our young people with their 
learning during these very unusual times. 
 
The number of COVID-19 cases in Greater Manchester are among the highest in the country 
and, as has been widely publicised, from Thursday 5th November 2020 we moved into a further 
national lockdown. Details of the new national restrictions can be found here and a summary 
is attached. 
 
Your help would be greatly appreciated by checking that your son / daughter has a face 
covering with them each day when they arrive at school. We have a small supply for use in 
emergencies but have needed to issue a large number this week and this is not sustainable.  
 
Rochdale Council are seeking to recruit School Crossing Patrols for various sites throughout 
the Borough. If you are interested, further details are available here. 
 
Mr A Bridson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november
https://www.greater.jobs/towns-organisations/rochdale/

